



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

8th November 2024

Christmas Musical Extravaganza - Tuesday 3rd December 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to have the opportunity to celebrate music at St. Michael's at our Christmas Musical Extravaganza on Tuesday 3rd December at 6pm. Children who are learning brass and violin will be taking part in the evening along with the Choir. This year, we are going to hold the concert at St Michael and All Angels' Church.

Tickets are available at a cost of £3.50 per person and will include a variety of Christmas themed refreshments which will be served at the end of the performance. Please make your payment online via the School Gateway under the heading 'Christmas Musical Extravaganza' no later than **9.00am on Wednesday 27**th **November.** Upon booking please comment with any dietary/allergy requirements, including whether you are a vegetarian option. If you do not have any requirements, please state 'none' to allow you to confirm and pay for your booking.

The children involved will need to be at the church at 5:30pm, with their instrument, and in school uniform. Please complete the tear off slip giving permission for your child to take part.

We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 3rd December to enjoy a truly magical musical evening.

Yours sincerely

Headteacher

Mrs K Jackson

Christmas Musical Extravaganza - Tuesday 3rd December 2024

I confirm that my child...... will be attending the Christmas Musical Extravaganza on Tuesday 3rd December at St Michael & All Angels' Church.

SignedParent/Carer

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk



















